
MOUNT CARMEL SCHOOL, CHANDIGARH 

 

 

NOTICE.         Date: 26-04-2021 

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from Mount Carmel School, Chandigarh 

 

Covid 19 Pandemic has been one of the biggest challenges the human race has ever 

faced. It has shadowed the world with pain and crises. 

People have been forced to be confined to the four walls of their houses for the 

safety of themselves and their loved ones. 

 

MCS family stands in solidarity with all those who lost their loved ones during this 

Pandemic. 

 

In order to show our concern to those parents who are facing difficulty during 

these odd hours, the school management has decided to extend the helping hand in 

the following ways: 

 

1. Individual parents who have lost their jobs during pandemic may attach a proof 

of the same and send a request letter to the school principal with an understanding/ 

undertaking that as soon as the situation improves they will clear all dues towards 

the school or a request for easy installments to pay the fee. The school 

management will surely treat such individual request on the compassionate 

grounds as done during 2020-21 session. But any parent found involved in any 

anti- school activity or mobilizing parents against the school will be treated 

accordingly. 

2. Late fee will not be charged for the first quarter. 

3. From the existing fee structure- medical, diary, magazine and I- card charges 

will not be charged till the school resume regular offline classes. Those who have 

already paid these as per the old fee structure may request for the adjustment of the 

same through an email. 

Dear Parents , Mount Carmel School is an UNAIDED Minority Institution which 

along with its hardworking staff  members had taken the cause of education ahead 

on regular basis despite of all adversities also and our teachers do deserve  a word 

of motivation and their dues on time. 

I am sure with each other’s cooperation we will fight this battle against the 

COVID-19 Pandemic well and come out of it victorious together. 

 

We pray for good health & God’s safety upon each one of you & your family 

members  

 Regards 

Dr. Parveena John Singh 

Principal 

Mount Carmel School Chandigarh 


